
From: Victor Aziz  
Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 10:40 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Nancy Branscombe 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I have known Nancy Branscombe for many years and have always found her to 
be intelligent, capable and level headed.  Please accept my endorsement of her 
as replacement representative in Ward 6.  She would be a hardworking addition 
to our municipal government. 
 
 
Yours truly, Victor Aziz  
 
 
--  
Victor Aziz Photography 
586 Waterloo St. 
London ON 
N6B 2P9 
 
 


